

10 May 2024

Dear Parent or Carer,

## Re: GCSE May Half Term Booster Workshops

During the May half term holidays, we will be running a GCSE exam booster in History to supplement the revision that students will be completing at home in preparation for their GCSE examinations. This booster is intended to provide extra support to help their understanding of difficult concepts and are not intended to replace the revision that students will be doing at home.

We would like to invite your child to attend the History booster which takes place on Tuesday 28 May.

This will be a full day session running from 9 am to 3 pm. This booster session will take place in the history classrooms in East building.

In order to allow for us to plan and prepare the appropriate amount of resources for the booster session please could you complete the consent form below to confirm whether your child will be attending and return to us by Thursday 23 May: https://forms.office.com/e/GuVBWeZnKi.

Please note that as the half term sessions are taking place outside of term time, there will be no canteen facilities available on site. Students should therefore bring a drink with them. If students are attending sessions for the full day they should also bring a packed lunch or they can leave the site at lunchtime and return for the afternoon session.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs A Burnitt Head of History













